
Dear students, 

I hope you are all good and can enjoy some of the sunshine even though times are rather weird.  

I don’t think that you need more tasks for your English class, I just wanted to let you know, that 

essays can be sent to krlegrand@hotmail.de for correction. You may as well ask all kinds of questions 

via email. 

Stay healthy and make the best of it, looking forward to seeing you soon, yours 

Kristina Legrand 


